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USI SHARED CONTRIBUTION TO UNMANNED PILOT BOOT CAMP PROJECT 
 
UNMANNED SAFETY INSTITUTE, INC. 
3800 GARRISON AVE. 
PORT ST. JOE, FL 32456 
 
February 28, 2020 
 
 
Dear Dr. Holdnak: 
 
I am writing to notify you of Unmanned Safety Institute’s intent to provide financial contribution to the 
“Unmanned Aerial Systems Pilot Boot Camp” Project.  This project presents an incredible opportunity to 
the region related to drone technology.  USI contributions would be applied in three separate categories: 
unmanned aircraft, tuition assistance/scholarships, and regional promotion and education around the 
opportunities related to unmanned technology. 
 
Unmanned aircraft ownership and use contribution: A minimum of $200,000 
Tuition assistance/scholarships: $140,000 
Regional promotion and education: $50,000 
 
Total contribution from USI to project: $390,000 
 
Thank you for your organization’s vision and the opportunity to support this incredible project! 
 
 
 
 
 
Joshua Olds 
President 
Unmanned Safety Institute 
407-499-2052 
Josh.Olds@unmanned-safety.org 
 


